American Academy of Pediatr

DEDICATED TO THE HEALTH OF ALL CHILDREN

AAPexperience.org

Dear attendees of the AAP National Conference and Exhibition:

We continue to monitor Hurricane Helene and any impact on Orlando, and we are
committed to hosting a safe meeting. Key updates about what we know so far:

The meeting is still on as planned. We are in frequent consultation with local
officials who have been sharing frequent updates with us. Despite predicted
impacts on other parts of Florida, conversations with Orlando-based teams have
been reassuring.

As of now, the largest effects from the storm in the Orlando area look to be
Thursday afternoon into early Friday morning. You may notice slight changes to our
programming due to travel disruptions, but the meeting is otherwise unchanged.

If your travel is affected, some things to keep in mind:

« Hotel changes: Any changes to a hotel reservation — either adjusting the
check-infout date or a full cancellation — should be worked out with the hotel
directly.

« Airline changes: Many airlines offer free flight changes due to weather. We
recommend using your airline app or calling the airline directly to see what's
possible.

Your safety is our priority. If you are impacted by Hurricane Helene, please be safe
and take care.

We will communicate additional updates as warranted and will stay in contact with
you. Please continue to visit aapexperience.org for the latest information on the
meeting.

Thank you for your flexibility, grace and patience as we navigate this unexpected
weather event.

All the best,

National Conference Planning Team
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